

La Seda Parent Meeting To Hear Recommendations of the School Facility Utilization Task Force

Thursday, June 3 @ 6 PM La Seda Elementary – *Cafeteria*

Due to budgetary constraints, the Rowland Unified Board of Education is considering possible school closures. The decision will be made at the June 8 Board Meeting at 8 p.m., now held at Rincon Intermediate in the Cafeteria (2800 E. Hollingworth Street, West Covina, 91792).

Superintendent Dr. Maria Ott and staff will be available to answer parent questions regarding the District's budget and how families will be impacted and provide information about recommendations from the School Facilities Utilization Task Force.